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FLORIDA IT CAREER ALLIANCE TO HOST STUDENTS  

FOR CAREER AND EDUCATIONAL EVENT OCT. 7 

More than 500 Big Bend high school students expected to attend 

 
Florida State University’s College of Communication and Information, in partnership with the 
Florida IT Career Alliance, will host a career fair and educational event for area high school 
and college students. 
 
The goal of the FITC Alliance is to help North Florida students to discover and realize 
opportunities in computer and information technology fields. The alliance, a joint effort by 
Florida State and Florida A&M University, is funded by a $3 million grant from the Florida 
Board of Governors, as a part of an ambitious effort to align college degrees with the state's 
workforce needs. 
 
More than 500 high school students and teachers from across the Big Bend, along with 45 
employers, are expected to attend. The event includes a mini-conference for high school 
students and teachers with speakers on a variety of topics such as networking, technology 
trends and potential career paths. 
 
The event will take place: 
 

TUESDAY, OCT. 7 

 

9:30 A.M. — 12 P.M. 

 

AUGUSTUS B. TURNBULL III FLORIDA STATE CONFERENCE CENTER 

 

555 W. PENSACOLA ST. 

 

TALLAHASSEE, FLA. 

 

College students are invited to attend the career fair portion of the event from 1:30 to 3 p.m. 
 
For more information, visit http://fitc.cci.fsu.edu/event/fall-career-fair/.  
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